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Senator Sample and Representative Branscum: 
 
The Lottery Oversight Subcommittee met Thursday, October 19, 2017, in Room B, 
MAC, Little Rock, Arkansas.   
 
The Subcommittee reviewed the following request: 
 
1. Update on the Arkansas Academic Scholarship Program  

 
2. Office of the Arkansas Lottery Request to Reimburse the Arkansas Department of 

Higher Education for Administrative Expenses 

 
The Subcommittee also heard testimony regarding the following: 
 
1.  Update on the activities and operations of the Office of the Arkansas Lottery, with 

testimony from Mr. Bishop Woosley, Director, Office of the Arkansas Lottery 
 

 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

 

Senator Keith Ingram, Co-Chair   Representative Chris Richey, Co-Chair 


